October 9, 2006

Edward H. Schmidt School of Professional Sales Hosted National Sales Education Conference
The Edward H. Schmidt School of Professional Sales (ESSPS) in the College of Business Administration at the University of Toledo hosted the semi-annual University Sales Center Alliance (USCA) Conference on October 9th, 2006.  The conference was held on the University of Toledo main campus in the College of Business Administration’s Executive MBA Suite and was funded by corporate sponsorships from Seymour & Associates/Massachusetts Mutual Life Insurance, Automatic Data Processing, Inc., Quicken Loans, and Hilti Inc.  Eleven alliance schools were represented at the conference: Baylor University, Ball State University, Illinois State University, Indiana University, Kennesaw State University, Northern Indiana University, Ohio University, University of Akron, University of Houston, University of Toledo, and William Patterson University.
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Drs. Jon Hawes (University of Akron), David Reid (William Patterson University), Ellen Pullins (University of Toledo), Richard Buehrer (University of Toledo), Dan Weibaker (Northern Indian University), and Rosann Spiro (Indian University) (left to right) share thoughts on sales center best practices and other sales center topics.

Dr. Richard Buehrer, ESSPS Director and current USCA Director, facilitated discussions on sales center best practices as well as other topics deemed important to the profession of personal selling.  Key findings from the conference include the importance of business community outreach, surveying other sales centers and programs to aggregate data that promotes the advancement of sales centers, and the critical need for sales ready talent to backfill an aging/retiring sales force.
About the USCA: The USCA’s mission is to advance the sales profession through academic leadership, education, research, and outreach.  One of the reasons the alliance was formed was to provide a forum for faculty at the universities with an emphasis on sales education to discuss common issues such as curriculum, structure, staffing, funding, and facilities. Another reason for forming the organization was to help mentor new schools attempting to develop similar sales programs by providing guidance and advice. Further, by banding together, it was felt that the group would be able to garner more attention to personal selling as an academic profession and discipline. 


